
Saltash Town Council announces Mayor and Deputy Mayor 2024-25 

Saltash Town Council is delighted to announce that Councillor Julia Peggs was elected 

Mayor of Saltash for the year 2024-25 and Councillor Rachel Bullock was elected 

Deputy Mayor of Saltash for the year 2024-25 by their fellow Councillors at the Annual 

Meeting of Saltash Town Council held on 2nd May 2024. 

The Mayor together with the Deputy Mayor and her fellow Councillors, family and 

friends, celebrated her election at the Mayor Making Ceremony held on 10th May at 

The Guildhall followed by Isambard House for refreshments. 

Cllr Peggs has chosen Saltash Youth Network and The Community Kitchen as her 

chosen charities for the year.  

To find out more about the Mayor and Deputy Mayor of Saltash please visit 

https://www.saltash.gov.uk/mayoral.php 

If you wish to invite the Mayor to an event or occasion in the town please email mayors-

secretary@saltash.gov.uk or phone 01752 844846.  







 


